
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Mark your calendars! 

Dear Friends of MUW,

I’m writing to let you know about a special on-line fundraiser
we are doing to benefit our early childhood work through
Impact Monadnock (IM). The fundraiser will be on the The Local
Crowd platform and run from May 16 through June 10. 

Since 2016 Impact Monadnock (IM) has been committed to
improving outcomes for all children in the Monadnock Region
aged 0-8 and their families. The vision of IM is simple: all
children in the Monadnock Region and their families are
healthy, learning, and thriving, now and in the future. 

IM's important work continues through the following
programs:  

Pyramid Model: Promoting young children's social
emotional learning. Four new schools are preparing to
join the Pyramid Model Project this year: Rise for baby
and family, Keene Family YMCA, Walpole Village School,
and Home Away from Home.  
Preschool Development Grant: Strengthening the early
childhood system to better support young children and
their families. MUW now serves as the backbone agency
for Region 1 of this project which includes the
Monadnock Region, the greater Sullivan County area,
and the Upper Valley.   
Monadnock Alliance for Families: Providing home
visiting and educational programs for parents.  
Impact Monadnock Business Ambassadors: Inspiring
employers to engage in improving the lives of children

Can’t wait until May 16 to
give? Click here to make
your donation to support
children and their families
today!

Donate to TLC now!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=rc9x1
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=rc9x1
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters


and families.
  
I hope you will join us on May 16 through June 10 for this
special on-line fundraiser!

​Although the campaign does not officially launch until May 16,
if you would like to make an early gift, click here and select the
“The Local Crowd Campaign” under the “What inspired your
gift today” drop down menu. 

Sincerely, 
Liz LaRose, President 

Thank you to our Sponsors!

With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=rc9x1
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e

